
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

CONTACT:  Janet Y. Caldwell, Communications Manager (614) 525-5230 

  

Deadline for receiving Senior Options home delivered meals extended to July 1st 

Do you know any Franklin County residents 60 or over who are                        
struggling to access food while we all must shelter in place? 

Columbus, Ohio, May 5, 2020 - Franklin County Senior Options can help and it’s 
easier than ever.  Now through July 1, 2020, there will be no income verification 
required.  To request home delivered meals, and other available services, call Senior 
Options at 614-525-6200, Monday to Friday, 9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Franklin County Senior Options is a levy funded program administered by the 
Franklin County Office on Aging and helps Franklin County residents age 60 and older 
maintain their independence. It also supports family members with the often-
overwhelming task of caring for a frail older parent, family member, or friend with 
limited abilities. 

Senior Options has been providing community-based services since 1993. These 
services can include home-delivered meals, homemaker services, personal care, 
respite care, adult day care, emergency response systems and minor home repair. 
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